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27th May – 29th  May

This is the outline for our weekly home learning activities, which you can complete in your own time.
· Remember this is only a guide. You do what is best for your child. 
· Every week there will be 6 new See Saw activities posted along with the home learning activities. If it is easier please download and print home learning sheets, or write answers on a page, as handwriting practice is still important.
· IXL English is an excellent resource along with IXL Maths. 
· Lexia Core 5 licences have been set aside for P1 – please use this resource.
· Can work be saved into folder dated 27th May please
This week’s PE activity is to practice and prepare for Sports Day 29th May – posted on Seesaw.
It would be nice to see the children in their school PE uniform at their sports day.
	Monday

Bank Holiday


	Tuesday

Bank Holiday


	Wednesday
Lexia – 10 – 15 minutes a day
Literacy:  Report writing on a snail – on Seesaw
Science/art – making minibeasts out of junk material – on Seesaw
Reading – Big Cat Reading Scheme (see link on the website- Pink/Red level for P1) and Oxford Reading Tree – information posted on Seesaw
Numeracy: Addition with no pictures and using a number line to add – on Seesaw
IXL Numeracy – Complete some IXL targets outlined for Numeracy

	Thursday
Numeracy: Numbers before and after – on Seesaw
Literacy: – Letter formations -   on Seesaw 
Religion:  Theme 9 – We give thanks: Thank you God for food  – on Seesaw
Science – Make a minibeast collage/pic collage with one fact on each minibeast – on Seesaw
IXL Literacy – Complete some IXL targets outlined for Literacy

	Friday
Virtual Sports Day – extra ideas posted on Seesaw





If anyone is struggling to get their child motivated, or have issues at home with school work please drop us an email or a note via Seesaw. We may not be in the classroom but we could send your child an individual message. Our aim is to reply to each activity with a positive comment to keep your child working.
Our aim is to get some of the completed work, photos, videos etc onto the website every Friday. So please look through the planner and activities scheduled for the week and maybe select some of the fun activities earlier in the week so we can gather up evidence for the website. 
Keep up the fantastic work that you are doing with your children. We know this is a challenge for everyone in every house and each house presents different challenges. Again thank you!
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